
Bayonne School District’s exciting news for school year 2024-2025  - 

Therapy dogs coming to Bayonne Schools 

 

          The district is proud to announce we have two new Therapy Dogs 

Mabel, a Golden Retriever Pyrenees mix & Ernie, a Goldendoodle puppy. 

 

Ernie and Mabel will be working at least once a week visiting with            

students in all of our programs, classes and events. 

 Look for more information to come in 

September about our new Therapy Dogs. 


